## Winter 2022 Federal Stimulus Grant

## Winter 2022 Federal Stimulus Grant

Dear Michael R. Rotundo.

In recognition of the financial challenges that students and their families are facing during the pandemic, NMU has set aside some federal emergency funding to directly assist students. Please read the following information and click on the appropriate button below to receive Winter 2022 grant funding.

You have been approved for additional support for the Winter 2022 semester through federal stimulus\* funding grants. These emergency financial aid grants may be used for any component of your cost of attendance or for emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including mental health care) or child care.

## Eligibility requirements:

Student eligibility and grant amounts are based on a combination of enrollment status, exceptional financial need, and funding availability. NMU has defined exceptional need as students who are receiving the Federal Pell Grant for the Winter 2022 semester.

Two other requirements include:

- · Student must be currently enrolled for the Winter 2022 semester.
- · Must be admitted into an eligible degree or certificate program.

## Maximum Grant:

Students are eligible for these grants, up to a maximum of \$750.

Pell Grant recipients for Winter 2022 semester at six or more credit hours are eligible for \$750, while students enrolled in five or fewer hours are eligible for \$200.

Undergraduate students not eligible for Federal Pell Grants with six or more credit hours are eligible for \$550, while students enrolled in five or fewer hours will be eligible for \$200.

Graduate students with four or more credit hours are eligible for \$300, while those enrolled in three or fewer hours will be eligible for \$200.

With your permission below, NMU can apply this grant funding directly to your bill.

- O Yes, I authorize NMU to apply these emergency grant funds to my current outstanding balance. I understand I will be responsible for any portion of the balance remaining. If any funding remains after my bill is paid in full, it will be refunded to me.
- O No, I do not authorize NMU to apply emergency grant funds to my current outstanding balance, but plan to utilize the funds for other items related to my cost of attendance (housing, food, etc.) or emergency costs related to the coronavirus pandemic. (Direct payments to students will be processed after the winter semester Drop/Add deadline, on January 18, 2022.)

Submit Application

\*The Winter 2022 Federal Stimulus Grants are provided through Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) monies, which are part of the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA) and the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021.